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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Friendship 

This year, we are proud to be taking part in the Rudolph Relay to raise 

money for an invaluable charity: Severn Hospice.  Your child will be com-

ing home with a sponsor form and letter this Friday explaining the event 

and reasons for such a good cause. Link-

ing with our Christian Value: Compassion, 

we ask that you share the QR code with 

your family and friends in order to raise 

as much money as possible for those who 

are in need. Simply scan the QR code or 

complete the sponsor form to make a 

donation.  

Wrockers Choir spreading Christmas Cheer  

The Enterprise Committee (with Mrs Shaw) helped 
raise money for future funds by selling Christmas 
crafts.  We also had a number of games that adults 
and children could play.  One of the games was the 
human fruit machine.  For this game, we had the 
person press an imaginary button then we would 
pick up a sign and if they all matched, they would 
win a cracker which consisted of bracelets, stamps 
or even jigsaws.  We even had refreshments, jingle 
jumble sale and much more.  Any of the books that 
were not sold have been donated to the school 
library.  It was an amazing fayre and we all enjoyed it. Thank you for those that visited and helped raise money 
for our school or Severn Hospice. We made £597.35  Thank you everyone! By A 6KS  

Wraparound Care 

Reminder to please cancel your booking on ParentPay for 

any wraparound care sessions you no longer require. This 

will then generate a refund to your account and will also 

free up a space which someone else will be able to book. 

This is especially important for breakfast club where spac-

es are more in demand. Thanks for your co-operation. 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Mon 16th Dec      

Year 3 and 4 Christ-

mas Performances. 

2pm and 5pm. Tick-

ets now allocated 

Tues 17th Dec      

Year 5 and 6 Christ-

mas Performances. 

2pm and 5pm. Tick-

ets now allocated 

Wed 18th Dec  

Christmas Lunch for 

pupils and staff. No 

school sandwiches 

Wed 18th Dec   

D and T book look 

drop in after school 

Fri 20th Dec 

Break up for Christ-

mas normal time and 

normal uniform. 

Year 3 attend Wrockwardine Wood Infants 

Nativity Play 

On Wednesday we went to the Infants school 

to watch their unique, creative Christmas play. 

We loved how it had children pretending to be 

stressed teachers trying to sort their Christmas 

play! Our favourite part was when the shep-

herds did funky dancing with their crooks! We 

are looking forward to inviting the year 2s to 

our Christmas performance next week. 

By GM and KT 

Christmas Jumpers 

Your child may wear 
their Christmas jumper 
with normal uniform 
trousers/skirt on the   
following days: 

• The day of their 
play (Either Mon 
16th or Tue 17th) 

• Christmas Dinner 
day (Wed 18th) 

Lost Property 

Reminder to claim any lost property 

before we break up on Friday as 

after then, the items will no longer 

be kept. Thank you. 



Terrific Tram-
polining! 

This young lady took 
part in a trampolining 
competition at the 
weekend, representing 
our school and she was 
amazing! We’re all so 
proud of you S - well 

done!   

Craft and Carolling  Club 

Our craft and carolling club has been a great 

success and enjoyed by all. Each week the chil-

dren have made Christmas crafts including   

holly hedgehogs, pompom Santa, robin tree 

decorations and elves, whilst singing Christmas 

carols. It was our last session on Tuesday and 

we set out around the local estate with our 

reindeer antlers on and our light up lanterns. 

We made four stops and entertained local resi-

dents with our singing. We are very proud that 

we made £35 which we will be donating to the 

Severn Hospice. We hope that next year more 

people will come and watch us sing and we will 

be able to raise even more money. Thank you 

to the craft and carolling club for being fantas-

tic and singing their hearts out to entertain all 

who watched! 

Attendance 

 

Marvellous Martial Arts 

AH and AH 

in  year 3 have 

recently 

achieved their 

orange belt at 

martial arts. 

Well done, a 

fantastic 

achievement.   

Festive Library Opening! 

We would like to invite you all to 

a festive opening of the library 

on Thursday 19th December 

straight after school until 4pm! 

Come and join us for a mince pie 

and enjoy a story with your chil-

dren or choose some books to 

borrow for the Christmas holi-

days! We’ll also have a festive 

bookmark colouring station for 

you to create a masterpiece. 

We’re looking forward to seeing 

you on Thursday. 

Lawndale visit  

This week, our choir had another lovely outing to sing to some more wonder-
ful residents in our community at Lawndale. Singing songs such as Rudolph 
the Red-Nosed Reindeer and Santa Claus is Coming to Town which really put 
a smile on everyone's faces. We love visiting Lawndale as now some of your 
friendly faces are 
familiar to us so it's 
like singing with 
friends. Thoughtful 
children at school 
also made some 
wonderful cards 
for each resident 
to enjoy. We loved 
singing to the resi-
dents at Lawndale 
and even got a 
chocolate reindeer 
from them. - Miss 
Byrne 



Rudolph Relay  

Today (Friday 13th), our school raised 
money for Severn Hospice by partici-
pating in a Rudolph Relay.  It was very 
fun but at the end we were all very 
exhausted and out of breath.  We 
loved wearing the antlers that Severn 
Hospice provided us with.  We are 
delighted that lots of people spon-
sored us and donated money for 
wearing Christmas accessories; we 
are extremely grateful. Thank you so 

much and Merry Christmas   

Immensely Impressive Ice Hock-

ey skills 

AC in Year 5 visited Lea Valley in 

London last Saturday to trial for 

the England under 11’s team.  

He has been selected as one of 

the top 80 children under 11 in 

Great Britain for ice hockey. Wow 

A this is such a fantastic achieve-

ment, well done!  

The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School “Living life in all its fullness” 

challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Make some home-made Christmas 

decorations! 
We would love to see your photos 

please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or DoJo to 

your class teacher.  
 

Word of the Week and Multiplication 

 of the  week! 

Fantastic homework from Year 5 

EW has cre-

ated a model 

of his dream 

roller coast-

er and called 

it Ronnie the 

Rollercoast-

er.  

 

CH has cre-

ated  a 

wonderful 

powerpoint 

all about 

fairground 

rides. Well 

done boys these are amazing 

projects! 

Deadline for Primary School Admissions  

People can apply for their child’s school place now if their child was born between 01.09.20 and 31.08.21 or is about to 
move from infant to juniors (move from year two to three). People can apply via - https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20026/

school_admissions/3247/applying_for_a_school_place Applications close on Wednesday 15 January 2025. 
Have a question? People can get in touch via email: admissions@telford.gov.uk 

Christmas Holiday 2024 
Activity Programme 
Please find below the link 
for the holiday programme 
for Christmas half term 
https://adobe.ly/3ZwNwnv 
Dates for Christmas Holi-
day Activity Programme 
are from Monday 23 De-
cember to Sunday 5 Janu-
ary 2025. Activities include 
– fun n’ floats, toboggan-
ing, tots donuts, soft play 
sessions and badminton. 

Where’s Nala? 

This week’s winner is Oliver in 4T who 

spotted Nala by the QR code. Well done!

Where’s Nala? Will be back after Christmas! 
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E Safety support 


